
 
LARGE CONSTRUCTION SITE NOTICE 

FOR THE 
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) 

Stormwater Program EPA 2022 Construction GENERAL PERMIT  
 
This notice applies to construction sites operating under Part 1.5. of the 2022 NPDES General 
Permit for discharges of stormwater runoff from construction sites equal to or greater than five 
acres, including the larger common plan of development.  The information on this notice is 
required in Part III.D.2. of the General Permit. A copy of the NOI can be found at: 
https://permitsearch.epa.gov/epermit-search/ui/search If you would like to obtain a copy of the 
Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) for this site, contact the EPA Regional Office at  
EPA Region 6 Main Office 
1445 Ross Avenue, Suite 1200 
Dallas, Texas 75202 
800-887-6063 

Site-Specific NPDES Authorization 
Number & Project Name: 

NMR1007AW 
Albuquerque School of Excellence 

Operator Name: HB Construction, Inc. 

Contact Name and Phone Number: Jesse Duarte 575-915-7217  
 

 
Project Description: Physical address or 
description of the site’s location, and 
estimated start date and projected end 
date, or date that disturbed soils will be 
stabilized. 

Coors Blvd & Sequoia Rd. NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87120 
Commercial Development  
Start: 10/01/25 Stop: 03/01/27 

Location of Stormwater Pollution 
Prevention Plan: Construction Trailer 

 
If you observe indicators of stormwater pollutants in the discharge or in the receiving waterbody, 
contact the EPA through the following website: https://www.epa.gov/enforcement/report-
environmental-violations  


